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Our value this half term is resilience 

 

For God gave us a spirit not of fear but of power and love and self-control.       2 Timothy 1:7 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
We had the best ever World Book Day at Witley yesterday! Thank you to 
everyone who went the extra mile with costumes. Keri Whinney visited each 
class to share her book Ava The Little Ranger and her Safari Friends. Keri 
is the founder of Little Ranger – sustainable clothing- donating a 
percentage of her sales to wildlife conservation. 
https://www.littleranger.co.uk/ 
 
We also had a lovely surprise from MC Grammar from Sky 
Kids TV who sent a personal video to the children wishing 
them a fun WBD! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Sponsorship forms for the forthcoming sponsored bounce on Friday, 17th March are in your child’s 
book bags. Please check book bags regularly! 
 
Did you know you can update your contact details and any medical information on Arbor? Please 
ensure we have up-to-date medical information for your child. 
 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs Helen Szczepanski 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

https://www.littleranger.co.uk/


              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the following children who are in our Gold Book this week: 
 

Reception: Chia and Willa 
Year 1: Cameron and Samuel Sw 
Year 2: Ben and Sebby 
This week’s Gold Book assembly Headteacher’s award goes to Samuel M in Year R 

Cake Raffle Winner 
 

This week’s winner is Cameron in Year One 
 
Thank you to the Peck family for the perfect WBD Oi Frog cake! 

PLEASE return our Little Wandle reading books! 
 

Apologies that some of the pupils are receiving photocopied 
copies of our Little Wandle books.  
This is due to pupils not returning them.  
 
We have 6 copies of each and when we group read each child 
needs their own copy. Please have a look this weekend to see 
if you have any at home. Thank you 
 

TAKE CARE! 
 

Please do not ride  
on your scooter in  
the playground  
as we have had  
some near misses 
lately! 
 
 

Who’s this reading a book to Year 1? 
 

Where is Mrs Stratford, Mrs Allison and Mrs White?  
 
We are so impressed with the reading in Year One  
that the children are taking it in turns to read a story at  
the end of the day. Children practice their prosody and  
check that all the children are listening. 
 
Great job Year One! 

SPRING CLEAN - we are collecting clothing!                                                                                      

Please put any good quality items in a bag (they do not supply them anymore) and drop off in the small shed in 

the playground. Rag Bag can only accept the following items: 

 Good quality wearable men’s, ladies & children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together) 

 Handbags and belts 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PUT SCHOOL UNIFORM IN THE BAGS. Thank you 
Collection will be a couple of weeks. 



              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

You spoke and we listened… 
 
In our parent/carer survey last month a few of you asked if 
we could provide more reading books to supplement the 
Little Wandle decodable books.  
 
Thanks to FWS Mrs Graham, our Literacy Lead, has  
sourced 150 higher level reading books that have just 
been added to our stock. 
 
Our children can take home as many sharing books as they 
like in addition to their library and Reading Spine book. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week in maths Year R have been learning one more than (working within 10). 
 
Year 1 have been learning numbers to 50 using a number line.  
Well done Harry C for some amazing number recognition filling in the missing numbers. 
 
Year 2 have started learning about length and height. It was great fun to watch them measure the length of the 
Jubilee Hall using metre sticks. First they estimated how many metres they thought it was and then checked. To 
their surprise the hall was 18 m long! 
 
 



              
SPRING TERM 2023 

Throughout March we have our Spring Cleaning Month!   

Tuesday 7th March - Year R trip to Haslemere Museum 

Monday 13th March – Science afternoon 

 

Friday 17th March – Sponsored Bounce – FWS event 

 

Tuesday 28th March - Parent/Carer consultations 1 pm – 6.30 pm 

in the Jubilee Hall 

 

Thursday 30th March – Easter Egg Hunt 

End of term - Friday 31st March – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Saturday 15th April – DIY DAY at school 

*Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 4 

Start of term - Tuesday 18th April  

Bank Holiday – Monday 1st May – school closed 

Bank Holiday – Monday 8th May – school closed – King Charles lll Coronation 

 

Wednesday 10th May – Year 1 to Broadwater Multiskills Sports event 

Saturday   13th May - WitStock event  

*Friday 26th May – INSET DAY 5  

Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

Wednesday 21st June – Year 1 to Brooklands Museum 

Wednesday 28th June - Class photos/siblings  

End of term – Friday 21st July - EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
FAMILIES MAGAZINE links 
Here are the links to the March/April Families Magazine, either will work: 
 

https://bit.ly/FamiliesMagMarchApril23Digital 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/families_surrey_west_march_april_2023?fr=sN2Y0ZjU4MTUwMDQ  

As well as our popular What's on section, this issue has Easter craft ideas, healthy after school snack recipes, free KS1 
and KS2 resources and lots more. 

 

 

https://bit.ly/FamiliesMagMarchApril23Digital
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/families_surrey_west_march_april_2023?fr=sN2Y0ZjU4MTUwMDQ


              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


